
 
 

Monday 27th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Safer Internet use - Parent Information meeting 
 
Safer Internet Day is the 11th February this year, this is an opportunity to raise awareness of online 
safety.  We will be planning events in school that raise the awareness of safety online with the children.  
 
We will also be holding our annual parent presentation on safer internet use on Thursday 13th 
February at 9am.  The digital world is developing quickly and our aim is to support families to keep our 
children as safe as possible whilst allowing them to enjoy using the internet. This is an opportunity to 
look at how our children are using the internet and how we minimise the risk of them accessing material 
that is inappropriate.   
 
This year the workshop will focus on Youtube, Snapchat, WhatsApp and TikTok.  This will be an 
opportunity to have a look at the functions of each app and how we can keep our children safe when 
using them. 
 
Please join us for a coffee, a biscuit and a chat about keeping our children safe. 
 
Yours faithfully,​
​
Mrs J Grant 
 
Mrs J Grant 
Deputy Headteacher 
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